PASADENA CITY SCHOOLS

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

320 EAST WALNUT STREET PASADENA, CALIFORNIA

GEORGE H. MERIDETH
DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT

June 24, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Dockie":

Many thanks for your gracious note under date of June 21.

John has a nice family and is living here in California - also principal of one of the junior high schools in Glendale.

We often think of many kind considerations that came our way because of your gracious personality.

Regards to your family.

Your friend,

GHM M

Deputy Superintendent

